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1. 9 October 2019 Page updated with 2 letters to traders about importing
and exporting after Brexit, and Welsh language translations.

2. 19 September 2019 Added ‘Letter to rest of world and EU traders in the
UK about next steps to get ready for Brexit — September 2019’

3. 7 March 2019 Added Welsh translation of the letter

4. 6 March 2019 First published.
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